
From: Sukhjeevan Singh Chattha  
Sent: 2022/06/13 3:22 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]COMMENTS- File Number: OZS-2022-0024 (11499 The Gore Road) 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hi Ms. De Melo,  
 
We received information in the mail about the above-mentioned project a few houses down from 
us (we own and live at 18 Beamish Court). The notification said one can send comments to you. 
 
We wanted to convey that we're in full support of this project. It has been nice having this school 
as our neighbour- there has never been any disturbance and this is nice for the community to 
have this school which fits into our residential neighbourhood and seeing kids out and about is 
nice. 
 
Please kindly confirm you've received my message. 
 
Thanks, 
Sukhjeevan  
(18 Beamish Court, Brampton) 
 

mailto:Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca

	From: Sukhjeevan Singh Chattha
	Sent: 2022/06/13 3:22 PM To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> Subject: [EXTERNAL]COMMENTS- File Number: OZS-2022-0024 (11499 The Gore Road)

